
Mrs.Hotmer’s Newsletter  
Important Information 

Welcome to 4th grade! We have had a wonderful start to the year.  The 
students have been working hard at learning classroom rules and routines.  
The students have done a great job filling out their assignment notebooks, 
getting them signed, and bringing them to school everyday.  If a paper is 
Homework, the students will highlight the assignment and write “HW” next 
to it in their assignment notebook, as well as write “HW” on the top of the 
paper. The students have already earned lots of compliments around the school 
and are working towards earning a class reward.  If you have not already, 
please make sure to sign up for text reminders by texting “@hotmer4” to 
81010. Also, if you would like to receive class e-mails, please send me an e-
mail letting me know to add you: jhotmer@odessar7.net.   

What are we learning? 
Math: We are working on Multiplication and Division.   
Writing: We have been working on our cursive writing, grammar and 
developing story ideas for the school year. 
Reading: I have been getting to know your students as readers and 
developing our reading community. 
Content:  Science has been our first topic with studying about Scientific 
Inquiry.  Then we will move into Social Studies where we will learn about 
Missouri History.  This will help get us ready for our Fort Osage field trip on 
September 14th! 

Important Dates 
 September 1st - Early Release - 11:20 a.m. 
 September 4th - NO SCHOOL - Labor Day 
 September 5th - STUCO - 2:45 p.m. 
      -Honor Choir - 2:45 p.m. 
   -Theater Troupe - 2:45 p.m. 
   -Good News Club - 2:45 p.m. 
 September 7th - Big Read - 2:45 p.m. 



 September 8th - Mid Term of 1st Quarter  
 September 11th - Theater Troupe 
 September 12th - Honor Choir - 2:45 p.m. 
   -Good News Club  - 2:45 p.m.  
 September 13th - OUE PTO Fall Fundraiser Begins  
 September 14th - 4th Grade Field Trip to Fort Osage 
 September 18th - Theatre Troupe - 2:45 p.m.  
 September 19th - Honor choir - 2:45 p.m.  
   - Good News Club - 2:45 p.m.  
 September 21st - Big Read - 2:45 p.m.  
 September 22nd - Early Release - 11:20 a.m. 
   - HOMECOMING  
 September 25th - Theater Troupe - 2:45 p.m. 
 September 26th - Honor Choir - 2:45 p.m. 
 September 28th -  OUE PTO Fall Fundraiser Ends 
 September 29th - NO SCHOOL 

 

*I am looking forward to working with your students and you this school year.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at anytime.  My e-mail 
is jhotmer@odessar7.net, and the school phone is 633-5396.  


